
 

 

EAA Chapter 958 San Marcos, TX           May 2023 Issue 
Where every day is a good flying day!  
 

EAA Chapter 958 Meeting for Saturday 
May 15th, CANCELLED 

Meeting rooms currently unavailable. 
Next meeting June 17th at 10:30 am 

 

If you have not paid $20 Dues for this year: You can pay Chris Davis in 
person at the next meeting or go to Chapters.eaa.org/eaa958 and there 
is a link to pay dues. Thanks. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President – vacant 

Guy Bowen – Vice President -  guy.bowen@c-fan.com 

Chris Davis – Treasurer - davisdude32@yahoo.com 

Russell Ross – Secretary – rhross44@yahoo.com 

David Falleur – Young Eagles Coordinator - davef3500@gmail.com 

Angel Gonzales – Young Eagles Co-Coordinator - a.g.737.747@gmail.com 

Rick Cooper – Programs coordinator – cooperrl@hotmail.com 

Grant Lannon – Newsletter Editor – rlannon@austin.rr.com 

Clell Bond – Past Vice President - cbond8@austin.rr.com 
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Stan Timmerman – Web Editor - bearhawkpatrol@gmail.com 

Steve Dixson -- Technical Counselor – 6dranch@gvec.com 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 

KHYI INSTRUMENT METEOROLOGICAL CLUB 
 

IMC meetings are held the third Thursday of each month at the KHYI admin 
Building. 

Follow their Facebook page for more information or email Gary White 
(imckhyi@gmail.com) to be added to the newsletter. 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

 
Note: VMC Club meets 6:30 PM KBAZ Administration building 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. Contact Terry Ross at: tkedpcross@gmail.com 
_______________________________________________________________ 

APRIL MEETING 
 

EAA Chapter 958 Secretary’s Report 
 

EAA Chapter 958held its April meeting at the CAF Officers club 4/15/23. The 

speaker was Mr. Mike Duke of Black Hound Aviation speaking about the various 

aspects of earing a pilots license in todays market. Covered were costs, time 

considerations and selection of a school and instructor that meets  an individuals 

personals needs and requirements. 

Dave Falleur announced that there would be a Young Eagles flight the following 

Saturday and polled the group for pilots and crew to assist with the event. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Russell Ross 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
EAA Young Eagles Rally, April 29 

 

Dave Falleur, Young Eagles Co-coordinator 

Saturday, April 29, began with gusty winds at the San Marcos Regional Airport. Fortunately, 
the wind was blowing directly down Runway 31. We had two aircraft this time, Bill Davoust in 
his Skylane and Angel Gonzalez in a friend’s Skyhawk. Thanks Bill and Angel!  We had a small 
group of 5 Young Eagles. Each kid was able to ride in the front seat and fly during the flight.  
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Our Young Eagles included kids who attended our last Young Eagles workshop. This was the 
first flight for three of them! 

 

Bill Davoust with a new Young Eagle and his father.  Once again, the CAF allowed us to use 
their Briefing Room for checking in and filling out paperwork.  Our ground crew members 
included Tim McKenney and Russ Ross. Thank you guys!   Also, thanks to Veronica Ruiz for 

bringing donuts. 

 

 



 

 



 



 

If you would like to be an EAA Young Eagle Pilot or Volunteer, check out the Young Eagle 
website at https://www.eaa.org/eaa/youth/free-ye-flights 

To sign up, go to https://youngeaglesday.org/ and click on the Sign-Up tab. 

I hope to see you at our next rally which is tentatively scheduled for June 10 which is 
International Young Eagles Day. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

LIST OF DONATED ITEMS FOR SALE:  PLEASE CONTACT RUSSELL 

ROSS IF YOU WANT TO PURCHASE ANYTHING AT 512-289-9094 OR 

RHROSS44@YAHOO.COM 
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